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 To:  Dr. Caesar DePaço, Summit Nutritionals International, Inc. 
 From:  Gary J. Olsen, Chief of Police 
 Ref:  Donation of K9 Ballistic Vest 
 
 
 Dr. Caesar DePaço,  

 
I am in receipt of the email indicating that you have graciously agreed to donate a K9 Storm 

Ballistic Vest to K9 Nero of the Brielle Police Department. I humbly accept your donation.  
 

I cannot begin to express how grateful I am for your generosity and your commitment to 
being a strong supporter and more importantly, a friend to Law Enforcement. 

  
On behalf of myself and the officers of the Brielle Police Department, we thank you for 

your donation and we look forward to continuing this partnership in the future. 
 
 
 

                      Sincerely, 

  

           GARY J. OLSEN 
            CHIEF OF POLICE 
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